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2756 Caton Farm Road
                                                                                                                                Joliet, IL 60435

                                                                  sales@nemanichconsulting.com 


Important Information for Paid Assessment Letter & Closing Procedures
Please note that you may contact our closing department at: 

sales@nemanichconsulting.com as they do NOT work in our office.
PLEASE ENSURE ANY EMAIL(S) REGARDING YOUR CLOSING HAS THE ADDRESS IN THE SUBJECT LINE.
1. Any missing information can result in a delay of processing your request.  If the unit is a foreclosed unit you MUST include a copy of the Sheriff’s Deed and the first page of the contract. The attached form MUST be provided for any and all closings.
2. Please note if your closing requires a Condo Questionnaire or a 22.1 please request it when you email the completed form back.  Our office uses a standard form for the 22.1.  IF you need a questionnaire the form you need completed must be submitted via email.
3. Your request should be at least two (2) weeks prior to the closing date.  If we receive the proper notice you should expect to receive your letter at least 2-4 days prior to your closing date.  If we do not receive ample notification there maybe an additional “Rush” charges for lack of notification.

4. FOR REFINANCES ONLY – If you need a paid assessment letter and/or questionnaire, the processing fee MUST be submitted to our office in the form of a cashier’s check, money order or business check prior to the release of the letter and/or questionnaire.  
Please email our closing department with any questions or request at sales@nemanichconsulting.com
The check must be made payable to 
Nemanich Consulting and Management

Attn: Closing department
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